
            Hello New England and Bermuda Key Clubbers! 

            Can you believe it’s already a new year? Say goodbye to 2020

whether you associated it with positive or negative aspects of your life. In

the Key Club world, the beginning of January marks a significant change in

the goals we are working to achieve. Instead of helping our members and

officers navigate their new positions, we are recruiting members to

consider leadership positions and opportunities. It’s sad to think, but the

District Board’s terms end in less than three months, and we need some

passionate people to replace us. And yes, that could be you reading this

right now! In February, Lieutenant Governors will be hosting their caucuses

to elect their successor, and in January, the District Board will be figuring

out how these caucuses will function on a virtual platform.
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          The new year also serves as a good time to check in with some of

the District goals we set last April. Unfortunately, we were not expecting

the pandemic to last as long as it has at that point, so some of our goals

are no longer relevant. For example, it will be difficult for us to

encourage mass Secretary Report submission when so many of our Key

Clubs are on hiatus or not able to engage in community service due to

remote learning. We hope that we are able to pass these goals on to the

next District Board, though, so that they may continue the hard work we

started! 

            So much will be going on during the next few months, and for

seniors with those college applications already submitted, it’s a great

time to get engaged in Key Club and the opportunities there are for

members! The District Board will be planning a very educational and

engaging virtual DECON that will take place in April. Lieutenant

Governors will be hosting Division-wide functions to end their terms. The

Thirst Project is even launching a fundraiser campaign in February for all

members to get involved, so stay tuned for that! 

           Let’s make 2021 a year full of friendship, fun, and service. I am

always here for you, so don’t hesitate to reach out! 

Yours in service and friendship, 

Lydia Tucker,

District Governor 

New England and Bermuda District 

Key Club International 

govlydia@gmail.com
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